Patagonia HOA

November 2019

Issue #17

November Events

Lots of Holiday Bazaars throughout the valley! Here are just a few:

Nov 2 - Eagle Holiday Bazaar - Eagle HS

Nov 9 - Candy Cane Lane Bazaar - Nampa - St Paul's Catholic Church

Nov 16 - Senior Holiday Bazaar - Kuna Senior Center

Nov 23 - Canyon County Christmas Show - Ford Idaho Center - Nampa



Pet waste stations have been installed along the path. Bags are provided, but we ask that you dispose of the waste at your home. Please do not allow your dogs to defecate on your neighbor's lawn!

News travels fast! Thank you to everyone who participated in handing out candy for Halloween. From what we hear, it was a great success and proves what a wonderful neighborhood we have. It's nice when the kids don't have to go clear across the valley to have a wonderful Halloween experience.

THANK YOU!

Upcoming Holidays

Nov 2 - Deviled Egg Day Nov 5 - General Election Day Nov 10 - USMC Day Nov 11 - Veterans Day Nov 28 - Thanksgiving

Your HOA contacts:
Debbie – 208 854 7350
debbie@westparkco.com
Taylor – 208 870 3432
taylor@westparkco.com
Larry – 208 854 7355
larry@westparkco.com
CCRs are available by email
Westpark office:
2463 E Gala St #120

Meridian, ID 83642



Community Facebook private questions) group: https://
www.facebook.com/groups/
patagoniakuna

Previous newsletters are available on the website: http://www.patagonia-idaho.com/hoa/

"What I love about Thanksgiving is that it's purely about getting together with friends or family and enjoying food. It's really for everybody, and it doesn't matter where you're from."

~Daniel Humm

Great Neighbors Make Great Neighborhoods!

Winter is coming! And with that, the opportunity for neighbors to help neighbors.

Please let us know via email if you would be willing to be put on a list for other neighbors to contact you for snow shoveling or any other help this winter.

On the other side of this, if you know you may have difficulties getting out to shovel or get your mail this winter, please contact our office.

Our vision is to create contacts between neighbors for snow shoveling, mail pick up, etc.

Let's keep an eye out for each other this winter. Falls, colds/flu, seasonal depression can take their toll.

Reminders & General News

- Irrigation water was shut off Friday October 4, 2019 homeowners are responsible for the winterization ("blowing out") of their sprinkler system.
- Please make sure you are not impeding traffic while waiting for pickup/drop off of your children. Magellan gets pretty narrow at the median strips.
- We have had some moles and other critters in the common areas that have also gotten into some backyards. Impact Pest has been contacted. To prevent rodents from inhabiting your backyard, please keep the area clean and don't leave pet food outside. Bird feeders (the birdseed the birds drop) can also attract rodents.
- Make sure your vehicle/basketball hoop/tetherball, and/or any other kids' play equipment is not blocking the sidewalks.
- Please remember that trash and recycling containers should not be left out unless it is a collection day. Please keep them in your garage or behind your fence.
- We have some neighbors interested in coordinating a community yard sale next summer! Keep an eye out for information.
- Ada County Sheriff dispatch (Non-emergency): 208 377 6790 Emergency: 911
- City of Kuna: 208 922 5546 (This includes irrigation questions)
- Animal Control (Idaho Humane Society): 208 343 3166

